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Mark Brann, UPF Europe and Middle East Vice President, explained the significance of the World 

Summit in Seoul, South Korea in February 2020 during a UPF monthly meeting, last night in London.  

 

An Ambassador for Peace award was presented to Mian Jaleel Ahmed Sharaqpuri MPA who is a 

Pakistani politician. He has been a member of the Provincial Assembly of the Punjab since October 2018. 

Previously, he was a member of the National Assembly of Pakistan from 2002 to 2007. He is also a 

religious leader who is involved in many charitable and humanitarian activities. 

 

 


